
 

 

 
 
March 11, 2014 

 
 
 

To the Coordinating Committee of Thaalam 2014, 
 
It gives me great pleasure to extend greetings to everyone attending and participating in 

Thaalam: The Ultimate Gaana Competition in Toronto on March 22, 2014.  
 
Thaalam allows Tamil students to showcase their talent and love for dance. 

 
Thaalam 2014 would not be possible without hard work of the Arts and Culture Council 
of the Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance (CTYA). The CTYA recognizes the importance of 

youth engagement and provides a variety of programs and services that allow Tamil 
youth to become outstanding leaders and citizens.  
 

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event!  
 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

 
 

 
Jaye Robinson 
City Councillor 

Ward 25 - Don Valley West 

 


